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Craig, Sondra

From: Belle Hayes <bhayes2020@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 2:04 AM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Marsh Camping Ban
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Hello, my name is Belle Hayes and I am reaching out to say that I feel like this ban will not accomplish anything. Criminalizing 
homelessness is not the answer here. Our homeless friends and family are going through enough as is, please do not make their 
lives harder. Leave them be. They are not harming anyone in the marsh. By kicking them out of there, all you are doing is making 
things even more difficult for people who just want to live as peacefully as possible. Thanks. 


